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For immediate release 

 

Implementation of a telephone housing support service for the period of July 1 

Vaudreuil-Dorion, June 16, 2022 - The Office régional d'habitation de Vaudreuil-Soulanges 

(ORHVS) announces the implementation of a temporary telephone support service for 

households that fear being without housing for the period of July 1st. 

Faced with the scarcity of affordable rental housing that is currently plaguing the Vaudreuil-

Soulanges region, many households are currently experiencing insecurity and fear, in some 

cases, of finding themselves homeless. In order to support these households, the temporary 

hotline will guide households to resources that can assist them in their efforts and provide 

them with telephone numbers and contact information for various assistance resources.  

The helpline will be accessible: 

- Monday through Thursday between 8:30 a.m. and noon and from 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

- Fridays, weekends and holidays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., from June 18 to July 17.  

The citizens of Vaudreuil-Soulanges can contact this service by phone at 450-218-6994, 

extension 4224. 

"The telephone assistance service will allow us to support households and refer them, 

according to their specific situation, to the resources available on our territory," said Manon 

Charest, director of the ORHVS. 

About the Office régional d'habitation de Vaudreuil-Soulanges 

The Office régional d'habitation de Vaudreuil-Soulanges is an organization whose mission is to 

help low-income individuals and households find adequate housing. The Office manages and 

administers social housing and housing programs: Habitations à loyer modique (HLM) and 

Programme de supplément au loyer (PSL). 
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For more information, please contact 

 

Manon Charest, CPA, CGA 

Directrice générale 

Office régional d’habitation de Vaudreuil-Soulanges  

MCharest@orhvs.ca 

450-218-6994, poste 4222 
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